
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release          Media Contact:  Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
January 10, 2023                        703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov 

Labor Action May Impact Loudoun County Transit Bus Service Beginning 
January 11  
  

Loudoun County has been notified by the county’s bus contractor, Keolis, that a labor action 
may occur beginning on the morning of Wednesday, January 11, 2023. As a result, the county’s bus 
services may be impacted.   

  
The number of bus routes that are impacted cannot be predicted. Loudoun County Transit 

Services is actively working to have as many routes as possible remain operational while also 
prioritizing paratransit services. It is unknown how long any labor action could impact Loudoun 
County bus services.  

  
Riders of Loudoun County transit buses should plan for the potential disruption in services 

and any impact that service disruptions may have on their travels throughout the county. In addition, 
riders should stay informed about any changes to the county’s bus services, which will be 
announced as quickly as possible at loudoun.gov/buschanges. Bus passengers are advised to check 
this webpage frequently for updates. Riders may also subscribe to bus rider alerts at 
loudoun.gov/busbiz to stay informed about bus service changes.  
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